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                                                   April 6th, 2018      

                                                   Early Editon                 

                                                 

                                                 Hello Everybody!  

              Last night we celebrated April Birthdays and anniversaries.                                         

                                           
           Sherry MacGregor baked a mandarin orange, whipped cream 

           cake that was out of this world! 

 

                                          Happy April Birthdays 

                                        
(l-r) Sherry MacGregor, Mary Giera, Beckie Burkett, Joyce Wolfert 

 

                                            Drawing Winners 

It was a time to celebrate not only the birthdays but also the winners of 

the 50-50, the “Free Pass” and the “Last Tip.” 



  

   

                                                  50-50 Winner 

                                    
            Jim Marolda won the 50-50 drawing and took home $29! 

 

                                              “Free Pass” 

                                
    Bill Brown won the “Free Pass.” as announced by Wayne Miller. 

 

          “Last Tip” drawing was won by Les Dodd who collected $5.  

                                                                

                                         Happy Anniversary 

                                   
Marilyn and Paul Scott are celebrating their 52nd wedding anniversary 

this month. 

 

       The Moose Promenaders will be Dark on April 12th 



  

   

                                    “Let’s Square ‘em up.” 

            Bill Chesnut called the tips with surgical-like precision. 

  

     
 

                                         “Let’s round ‘em up” 

   

                                    
  The round dancers took their turn and turn and turn on the floor.        



  

   

                                  Please give Jackie a call 

Jackie Hamlin has not been able to attend our dances because of 

physical ailments.  She would love to hear from us so please give a call 

at her new number, (904) 503-1614. 

 

                                     Collect those Tabs 

Please continue to save aluminum can tabs to be presented at the 

International Camporee for the Shriner’s at the end of May. For more 

information, please contact Don MacGregor. 

 

                                     Joys & Concerns 

                                      David Dobson                                      

                                     Grace Van Frachen 

                                     June O’Keefe 

 

                                    Big Joy for John 

John Allen got his first book,“I’d Like A Cat Like That”, a children’s 

picture book, published by Amazon. 

 

                 Thaaaaaaaaaaaaank Youuuuuuuuuuuuuuuu! 

              Our caller, Bill Chesnut 

              To the those who opened/closed the club. 

              To the clubs who attended the dance last Thursday. 

                                        

                                         Calendar          

April 12   The Moose Promenaders are dark. 

 

April 17th The Moose Promenaders plan on retrieving their banner when they have 

a banner raid on The Rollaways. Contact Mary Giera for more details. 

 

April 26th The Moose Promenaders 28th Anniversary Dance. Please wear your club 

colors, blue and white.  Pot luck dinner at 6 pm.  Dance from 7-9:30 pm 

 

April 28th NEFSARDA’s 5th Saturday Dance at Trinity Lutheran Church 

 

                     Website -www.moosepromenaders.com 


